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UPDATE - NEW SAILING OMISSIONS ON ASIA
TO NORTH EUROPE NETWORK

MSC CUSTOMER ADVISORY

Geneva, Switzerland, 16 September 2019

Dear Customers,

We would like to inform you that M5C Mediterranean Shipping Company S& will excude a sailing during the week
39 from Asia to North Europe.

Howewver, you may continue to place bookings as usual as we are arranging alternate routings:
WEEK 33 OMISSION:
SWAN SERVICE

Voyage 939W, ETA 25.09 in Qingdao
To and Via: Algeciras, Rotterdam and Felixstowe
All shipments from Qingdao, Busan, Ningbo, Yantian and Tanjung Pelepas will be served via alternative services.

Should you have any guestions or concerns regarding this blanking, please contact our MSC local offices.
Thanks for your support,
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